
Telford & Wrekin Council has received the following planning applications which require publication: 

(format: Application number - Site location - Proposal) 

TWC/2023/0008 – HSBC, 66-68, High Street, Newport – Replacement of existing ATM and illuminated sign 

and relocating of internal self service machines, with associated works (Listed Building Application) 

TWC/2023/0009 – HSBC, 66-68, High Street, Newport – Replacement of the existing ATM (Full Planning 

Application) 

TWC/2023/0017 – Shropshire Star, Ketley Business Park, Ketley – Determination under Part 11 of the 

GPDO for the demolition of buildings 

TWC/2023/0021 – Land corner of Redhill Way/A5, Redhill – Hybrid planning application.  Part A: Full 

planning application for construction of a new foodstore, electric vehicle charging station with retail 

provision, coffee shop with drive-thru, together with associated car parking, servicing and landscaping.  

Part B: Outline planning application for a care home and means of access with all other matters reserved 

This notice was published in the Shropshire Star on 19 January 2023. 

Would you like more information on a planning application or wish to submit a comment? 

You can view a planning application in more detail and make a comment online. Copy the 
application reference number (TWC/----/----) and go to the planning online website. 

Written representations need to be made by 21 days (18 days for public service infrastructure 

development or 14 days for Permission In Principle applications), excluding public/bank holidays 

and 30 days for applications accompanied by an Environmental Statement) from the date the 

advertisement was published. 

If a written representation appeal is made to the Secretary of State for a householder or minor 

commercial application no further representations can be made and existing representations will 

be forwarded to them. 

https://secure.telford.gov.uk/planning/search-reference.aspx

